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2017/18 BUDGET HEARING 

MINUTES 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
 
ROLL CALL & QUORUM 
President Petrella called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and he directed the secretary to call the roll.  Upon roll call the 
following members answered present:  Cox, Petrella, Daniels, Lange, Fletcher-Gomez, Woods and Botello. 

Absent member:  None. 

Also present were:  Dr. John Corbett, Superintendent, Mr. Steve Wilt, Business Manager, Dr. Merri Beth Kudrna, Curriculum 
Director; Mrs. Shelly Skarzynski, Principal; Mr. Al Buttimer, Principal; Mr. Tim Shermak, Principal; Mrs. Connie Tadel, Principal; 
Ms. Cristina Montano, Administrative Secretary, staff and several community members. 

PRESENTATION OF 2017/18 BUDGET 
Mr. Wilt provided a summary of the 2017-18 Budget for the public and the Board.   
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
The public was provided an opportunity to ask questions or comment on the 2017/18 Budget.  There were no questions or 
comments from the public.   
 

CLOSE HEARING 

It was moved by Mr. Cox and seconded by Mr. Lange that the budget hearing be closed.   

Roll call vote:  Yeas – Botello, Daniels, Lange, Fletcher-Gomez, Woods, Cox, and Petrella. 

The hearing was closed at 7:07 p.m. 

  
   

 

 

_______________________________    _____________________________ 
           Joe Petrella, President          Araceli Botello, Secretary 


